
The children had a visit 

from the fire safety 

officers this week to talk 

about their job, general 

fire safety and general 

bonfire night safety. 

That followed the visit 

before half term from the 

PCSO who talked about 

personal safety.  

Class 2 have now finished their unit of work on the BFG. 

We were all extremely impressed with the children’s 

descriptive writing and the way they used adjectives to 

enhance their work. You may be able to pick out the 

labels on the bottles. This was the ingenious way Mrs 

Metcalfe gave the children feedback on their work. 

Class 2 have now begun work on the story ‘The Fire 

maker's Daughter by Philip Pullman. 

 

I am delighted to inform parents that, following a stint of 

temporary supply teaching, Mrs Harker-Jones will be 

staying with us as a permanent member of staff. Her 

skills and expertise are a very welcome addition to our 

team! 

Parent Evening 

Thank you for attending this week in order to find out 

about your child’s progress in school. If you weren’t able 

to attend please do contact us to make an appointment.  

 

Learning and Growing Together 

Please find attached the detail for the fifth of our 

federation mission statements - 'We share our Christian 

values within our communities'.  
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Maths Passports 

Congratulations to  

Freya who has completed North America 

Emil who has completed England 

Archie who has completed England 

Max who has completed Scotland 

Mark who has completed Asia and Africa 

Emily who has completed North America 

Alice who has completed South America 

Sam who has completed Antarctica 

 

Thank you for your ongoing help and support in improving the 

children’s mathematical recall 

 

Don’t forget our  

Autumnal / Christmas fair  

tomorrow 2pm—4pm. 

Everyone welcome! 

Vocabulary development 
 

As it is bonfire night this week, how many words can 
your family think of  to describe the bonfire / fireworks? 

You may want to use adjectives 
Or verbs 

Or adverbs  
Or a combination of all three. 

Ask your child about 
each word class! 

 

 

Children in Need countryside ramble 

This week St Cuthbert’s thoroughly enjoyed their  

Children in Need countryside ramble. As mentioned in 

the letter this week we will be setting of f from school 

at approximately 9.15 to follow the Pudsey Bear signs 

on our route we will return for refreshments in school. 

Children are invited to come in non uniform / 

Pudsey Bear attire! Mrs Kitching will be serving  

Pudsey Pizza for lunch on that day. 

 


